
Amendment to Motion to Allow Management Groups and Constituent Unions
to hold Votes of No Confidence

Proposers:  Alex Nielsen (Knowledge Sector Chair)

Seconder: Hayley Wong (CGCU President)

Union Resolves and Appendix A are amended to read as follows:

The Union resolves:

1. To mandate the current and incoming Officer Trustee teams to propose changes to
the bye-laws and relevant Union policy to reflect the principles specified in Appendix
A.

2. To mandate the current and incoming Officer Trustee teams to update eActivities
training articles, and any other documentation they consider appropriate, to reflect
the ability to bring a Vote of No Confidence in a committee member of a CSP to the
Management Group or Constituent Union that CSP falls under.

3. To mandate the current and incoming Officer Trustee teams to propose changes to
relevant Union policy, or to propose new Union policy, to require the relevant
Management Group Chair or Constituent Union President to have a conversation
with the subject of the vote of no confidence before the no confidence motion is
brought.

Appendix A:

The current and incoming Officer Trustee teams are mandated to propose changes to the
bye-laws in line with these principles:

1. Allow votes of no confidence on CSP members to be brought to the relevant
Management Group or Constituent Union, as well as to Union Council.

a. In addition to the Council Chair and Union President, the DPCS and the
relevant Management Group Chair or Constituent Union President will be
allowed to unilaterally propose a vote of no confidence on a CSP committee
member.

b. Either 20 members of a CSP, or the number that would constitute a quorum at
a CSP’s AGM, whichever is lower, may propose a vote of no confidence on a
committee member of that CSP to the relevant Management Group or
Constituent Union.

2. The Union President, the Council Chair, and the DPCS must be informed of the
motion before the vote, and can decide to move the vote to the Union Council if they
deem it a more suitable venue.

3. All votes of no confidence at a Management Group or Constituent Union must be
reported to the Union Council.



4. The person in question of a successful motion may appeal to the Union Council and
must be informed immediately of their ability to do so.

5. The process for censures remains the same -- they may only be brought to Union
Council.

6. The process for a vote of no confidence on Management Group and Constituent
Union officers remains the same.


